
 
  

BEACON FALLS CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT 06403 
 
 
 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
August 13,2019 

 
 
 
1.  Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 
 
The workshop began at 6:35 pm in the Beacon Falls Senior Center. 
There was not the required minimum of 4 commissioners present to constitute a quorum 
 
Commissioners Present: Kristen Jabanoski, Ruth Burritt. 
 
Commissioners Absent: Lori Brant, Andrew Keane (currently 3 open commissioners’positions) 
 
 
2.   Announcements 
 
None 
 
 
3.   Comments from the Public 
 
High School students Matt Murdock &Hezekian Melendez attended the D.E.E.P. Water Testing work session along 
with Chairman Ruth Burritt gave brief overview of the Conservation program the three attended together. There will 
be activities in the near future to continue with the info received.  
 
The Naugatuck River, Toby’s Pond, and Matthies Park/Carrington Pond will be involved in the program. The State 
will be dropping off equipment to be used. 
. 
 
6.Correspondence 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
11.   Adjournment 
 
The next Conservation Commission regular monthly meeting will be held Tuesday September 10, 2019 at 6:30 pm 
in the Beacon Falls Senior Center, 57 North Main Street. 
 
 
 
The workshop ended at 7:10 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Peter A. Christensen 
 
Clerk 
CC: Conservation Comm. 
 

 

 

 

 


